

2022-01-06 Start: 16:30 UTC **End:** ??:?? UTC

Participants: Leo, Matt, Yolandi, Peter, Steve, Marty

Agenda:

- Welcome Peter to PC!
- Documentation:
 - Update on documentation status (Leo)
 - How do we want to handle documentation once the structure and initial docs are published?
 - Wiki would be more accessible.
 - Translations of content?
- Github vs other options
 - Got feedback awhile ago that github is a barrier to some folks because they don't have accounts, and the UI for finding things isn't intuitive to them.
 - Does anyone want to dig into other options that could work (and are ideally free and/or integrate w/ github)?
- Approval status for updated guidelines & definitions of the three pillars (Facility, IX and Network) for the Admin Committee? I believe we're still using the old deskpro 'snipits' definitions. (Pete)
- Any other business?